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LEGAL NOTICE 

 

Meeting Cancellation 
 
 
 
 

The Planning Board of the Borough of Fanwood has canceled the  
March 20, 2019 agenda meeting previously scheduled for 7:30 PM at Fanwood 
Borough Hall, Mayor and Council Chambers, 75 North Martine Avenue, 
Fanwood, NJ at 7:30 PM.  
 

The following regularly scheduled Planning Board business meeting will 
be on March 27, 2019 at 7:30 PM. 

 
 
 
 
 

Pat Hoynes 
Planning Board Secretary 

 


